Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Executive Board Meeting

October 12, 2009

Members Present:  Byrnes, Eisner, Kline, Tippett, Tribbey

President Byrnes called the meeting to order at 2:30pm.

Items Discussed:

1. President Byrnes handed out an updated officers’ list and  updated squad list

2. New member is William Van Vliet

3. Franz Vanderbel passed away. No further information is available

4. We traditionally drive around Sugarmill Woods on Halloween evening. Volunteers are needed to do this. 

5. The Sheriff’s Citizens’ Academy has a number of openings left for the March class.

6. The Volunteer Appreciation Evening will be held sometime in March at Curtiss Peterson Auditorium in Lecanto.

7. We acquired four new members over the summer.

8. There should be an article in the next Greenbelt Gazette asking for volunteers for SMW Crime Watch.

9. Lew Tippett is rewriting the Standard Operation Procedures. He is calling it a quick reference guide and Neil Kline will place it on our website.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner

